
From: Zahra Alrashed [mailto:zalrashed@nlpplanning.com]  
Sent: 09 January 2017 15:07 
To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Daniel Lampard 
Subject: RE: 2016/5707/A - 187-199 West End Lane [NLP-DMS.FID242608] 

 

Tony 

 

Yes that is correct, only the lettering will be illuminated.  

 

Kind Regards 

Zahra  

 

 
Zahra Alrashed 
Planner 
Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners, 7 The Aquarium, 1-7 King Street, Reading RG1 2AN 
T 0118 334 1920 / M 07843480557 / E zalrashed@nlpplanning.com 
 

nlpplanning.com  

This email is for the use of the addressee. It may contain information which is confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you 
are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disseminate this email or attachments to anyone other than the 
addressee. If you receive this communication in error please advise us by telephone as soon as possible. 
Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners Limited is registered in England, no. 2778116. Our registered office is at 14 Regent's Wharf, All 
Saints Street, London N1 9RL. 
 
���� Think of the environment. Please avoid printing this email unnecessarily.  

From: Young, Tony [mailto:Tony.Young@camden.gov.uk]  
Sent: 09 January 2017 14:14 
To: Zahra Alrashed 
Cc: Daniel Lampard 
Subject: RE: 2016/5707/A - 187-199 West End Lane [NLP-DMS.FID242608] 

 

Many thanks for the amended drawing and information, Zahra. 
 
That all seems fine, but I just want to be clear that it will only be the lettering that will 
be internally illuminated on the projecting sign (and not the background). Is that 
correct? 
 
Kind regards 
Tony 
 
--  
Tony Young  
Planning Technician  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2687 


